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CHPS Postcard
Planning for Fall 2021 - 3/5/21

Cherry Hill West's Dr. Kwame Morton Named
Principal of the Year
WE congratulate our own Dr. Kwame Morton, principal of Cherry Hill
High School West, for earning the designations of Visionary Principal of
the Year (Secondary) and National Association of Secondary School
Principals (NASSP) Principal of the Year!

Initial Plans for Fall 2021 Underway
Planning is underway for the Cherry Hill Public Schools to return to 5-day, in-person learning for all
students in the fall of 2021. More details will be shared at the Board of Education Work Session on
Tuesday, March 9, 2021 at 6 pm. Details for logging on to the virtual meeting are available online. A
video recording of the meeting will be posted on our YouTube channel on March 10, 2021.
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Patricia Wright, executive director of the New Jersey Principals and Supervisors Association (NJPSA),
wrote to Dr. Morton in the letter informing him of the awards, "Your dedication and hard work on
behalf of the children in your school was apparent to the selection committee, and we at NJPSA are
very proud of what you have accomplished."

Dr. Morton will be honored o�cially at an awards program in October 2021.

COVID-19 Prevention Guidelines

Maintaining the health and safety of our school community is of utmost
importance, particularly during this unprecedented pandemic situation.
Providing a safe environment is a partnership between
parents/guardians and the school district. The CHPS has put into place many measures to keep our
students and staff safe while they are in school. We ask that our parents and guardians help to
prevent the spread of COVID, as well as other illnesses by:

Following the COVID-19 checklist guidelines
Reporting to the nurse if your child or any household member tests positive for COVID, or if they
have an actual or suspected COVID exposure
Keeping your child home when they are sick,
Promptly picking your child up if they become sick at school,
Alerting the school nurse about any planned travel to discuss the required post-quarantine
guideline, prior to sending your child back to school

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your school nurse for guidance.

Reminder: 2021-2022 Kindergarten Registration Is Ongoing
Registration for kindergarten and 1st grade for the 2021-2022 school year is underway! Because of
COVID restrictions, parents are asked to register their children online. Full details are available on our
website.

2021-2022 Barclay Early Childhood Center Waiting List
Applications Available
The enrollment period for inclusion preschool classes at the Barclay Early Childhood Center has
ended. At this time, we are accepting Waiting List Applications. We keep the waiting list rolling until
March 1 of the speci�c school year (March 2022). The 2021-2022 Waiting List Application is now
available online.

SACC Registration Opens May 3, 2021
School Age Child Care (SACC) registration for the 2021-2022 school year begins May 3, 2021. Full
information is available on the School Age Child Care & STEP page of the District website.

Meal Distribution Continues Each
Monday
Our distribution of FREE meals to ALL CHERRY HILL STUDENTS
(public, private and home-schooled) continues each Monday. Come
pick up 7 breakfasts and 7 lunches per student from noon-2 pm and
4-6 pm at High School East or High School West (typical PER CHILD
food pictured at left) -- no income threshold required!
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